
Hello 

 

I write to express my objection to the expansion of waste dump in wyndham.  

I think this will exacerbate  the bad odor that we often get in the municipality,  which is not good 

for families. 

My son who has asthma and low tolerance to odors of all type will likely suffer more. 

Perhaps options should be considered to burn or dispose of waste in a more environmentally 

friendly way 

 

Thank you  

 

 




